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GALENA PARK
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

North Shore Mustangs Advance to Regional Playoff Game
 
Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD would like to congratulate the North Shore Mustang football 
team for their victory over Clear Springs this past weekend!

The Mustangs will play Lamar High School in the 6A Regional Playoff Game at Rice Stadium on 
Friday, December 1 at 7 p.m.

Presale tickets will be available at the GPISD Athletic Office until Friday, December 1 at 3 p.m. 
Presale tickets will be $5 for students and $7 for adults.

Good luck, Mustangs! 
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